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Wednesday 5th February 2020.

Dear Parents/ Carers,

I am writing to inform you of some staffing changes that will commence from Monday 10th February 2020.

Year Two – Lobster

As you may realise, Mrs Thackway is pregnant and will go on Maternity Leave later this academic year. In order to provide the children with continuity as they complete Year 2 and participate in the Key Stage 1 Statutory Assessments, I have decided that Mrs Hiscutt will move into Lobsters and teach them for the remainder of this year. 

Year Three – Octopus and Sea Horses

We have smaller than expected numbers in Year 3 so rather than put a supply into Year 3 Octopus I have decided that it will be better for all children if they are in a class together being taught by Mr Piotrowicz. Mr P will teacher Year 3 in the current Octopus classroom. 


Year 6 – Stingray. 

I have decided to spilt Year 6 in to two smaller classes, Miss Wilson will continue to teach half the class in her current classroom, the other half of the class will be taught by Mrs Thackway until she goes on maternity leave. Mrs Thackway’s classroom will be the current Sea Horses classroom. 


I appreciate that changes can be difficult but these decisions have been taken in order to help all children concerned and ensure that they are happy and successful at school. 


Yours Sincerely


Jackie Harland
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